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AQUIFER RECHARGE PROGRAM COMMUNITY MEETING 
Dear Golden Valley Property Owner: 
 

Washoe County invites you to attend a community meeting for the GOLDEN VALLEY AQUIFER RECHARGE 
PROGRAM at the Washoe County Commission Chambers on Wednesday, April 5, 2023, 6:00 pm – 8:00 pm. 
1001 E. 9th. Street, Building A. Reno, NV 89512. 
 
Due to anticipated attendance and venue capacity, this community meeting will be held at this location. We will 
discuss the findings of the Aquifer hydrology analysis and alternatives for the future direction of the Program. 
 

If you are unable to attend this meeting in person, we would still appreciate your input and thoughts.  Please feel free 
to contact Washoe 311, or email Washoe311@washoecounty.gov with any comments or questions.  Please title your 
subject “Golden Valley Aquifer Recharge Program Input” 
 

Additional information will be provided and updated on the Golden Valley Aquifer Recharge Program webpage: 
https://www.washoecounty.gov/csd/utility/GV_Recharge/index.php 
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